Disclaimer

Customer Due Diligence

This presentation and the information contained herein
are for educational and informational purposes only and
do not constitute, and should not be construed as, an
offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, any
securities or related financial instruments. Responses to
any inquiry that may involve the rendering of
personalized investment advice or effecting or
attempting to effect transactions in securities will not be
made absent compliance with applicable laws or
regulations (including broker dealer, investment adviser
or applicable agent or representative registration
requirements), or applicable exemptions or exclusions
therefrom. The Value Firm® makes no representation,
and it should not be assumed, that past investment
performance is an indication of future results. Moreover,
wherever there is the potential for profit there is also
the possibility of loss.

Notice Regarding Anti-Money Laundering and Customer
Identification Procedures. To help the worlds
governments fight the funding of terrorism and money
laundering activities, the law requires all financial
institutions to obtain, verify, and record information that
identifies each person or entity who opens an account.

The Value Firm is not operated by a broker, a dealer, or a
registred investment advisor. Under no circumstances
does any information posted on TheValueFirm.com or
Slideshare.net represent a recommendation to buy or
sell a security. The information on this site, and in its
related newsletters and/or presentations, is not
intended to be, nor does it constitute, investment advice
or recommendations.
We may buy and sell securities before and after
information herein is published, with respect to the
securities discussed. In no event shall The Value Firm be
liable to any member, quest or third party for any
damages of any kind arising out of the use of any
content or other material published or available on its
website or anywhere else or relating to the use of, or
inabilility to use, TheValueFirm.com or SlideShare.net or
any content, including, without limitation, any
investment losses, lost profits, lost opportunity, special,
incidental, indirect, consequential or punitive damages.
Past performance is a poor indicator of future
performance. The information on this site or in this
presentation is in no way guaranteed for completeness,
accuracy or in any other way.
Everybody makes mistakes now and then. If you find
any, let me know: peter@thevaluefirm.com. Always do
your own research!

In order to satisfy the Anti-Money Laundering
requirements, we need you to provide certified copies of
your personal identity (e.g. passport) and address (e.g.
Local authority tax bill, valid for current year). And there
are new rules on Customer Due Diligence and the
reporting of suspicious transactions. In addition, The
Netherlands Authority for the Financial Markets
announced a stricter monitoring of the reporting of
unusual transactions by investment firms and
investment funds. Unless you provide the requested
information and documentation, we may not be able to
be of any service.
The Dutch Act implementing the Fourth Anti Money
Laundering Directive implements the Fourth EU AntiMoney Laundering Directive (4AMLD) by amending the
Dutch Act on the prevention of money laundering and
financing of terrorism. One of the changes concerns the
obligation to carry out customer due diligence. This will
continue to be based on a risk-based approach.
Institutions will in all cases be required to conduct a risk
analysis. With respect to the possibility to carry out a
simplified CDD, institutions may no longer automatically
apply such a simplified CDD in specific circumstances.
Institutions may only rely on these circumstances as part
of a justification for simplified CDD after conducting a
risk analysis.

